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19th June 2023 

Bus Services to St Peter’s Catholic School 2023-24 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

We’ll be making a number of changes to our bus routes for the next academic year, to adjust to the latest student 

numbers using the services.  Our school buses run on a commercial basis, funded only by ticket revenue, with routes 

determined by the latest sales and student postcode data. 

The new services will be numbered SP1 to SP4 and will serve the following locations: 

SP1 from Stoughton & Park Barn 

SP2 from Cranleigh, Rowly, Bramley & Chilworth 

SP3 from Chiddingfold, Witley, Milford, Farncombe & Shalford 

SP4 from Busbridge, Godalming & Peasmarsh 

Our school bus webpage at stagecoachbus.com/stpeters has a detailed map showing pick-up bus stops for next 

year’s routes.  Please note, a small number of stops will no longer be served by a dedicated school bus route (including 

Ash, Fairlands, Shamley Green and Wonersh) but alternative Stagecoach public buses may be available for travel to 

Guildford town centre.  Public bus service 7 runs along Epsom Road for onward connection towards the school.  

The webpage also has our new Bus Pass application form together with the new prices for the next academic year.  

We’ll start processing new applications from Monday 3rd July.  Please remember, students without a valid pass will 

be asked to pay a fare for their journey when boarding the bus. 

We look forward to running the school buses again next year and welcoming students on board. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

James O’Neill 

 

Commercial Director 

Stagecoach South 

 

 

 

 


